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June 18, 2020

Message from Mayor Dustin Escapule

On Wednesday, June 17, 2020, Governor Ducey announced new public health guidance
and a new Executive Order 2020-40 to respond to the COVID-19 public health
emergency.

Executive Order 2020-40 permits counties, cities, and towns to adopt policies regarding
the wearing of face coverings in public for the purpose of mitigating the spread of
COVID-19. At this time, I will NOT be implementing a mask policy, however, I am
asking the merchants, restaurants and bar owners to be responsible and have all of their
employees wear a face covering for the safety of their fellow workers and visitors. I will
leave it up to the individual businesses on the requirements of face covering for
customers in their establishments. Face covering will be mandated during any City
public meeting, including Council Meetings. A mask will be supplied if you don’t have
face covering.

Social distancing is the responsibility of proprietors within your establishments. Please
be responsible! Please remember to maintain social distancing of 6ft and please regulate
the number of visitors in your establishment at any one time to help maintain social

distancing.

Proprietors please wipe and sanitize furniture for the safety and well-being of yourself,
your employees as well as our visitors.

Be responsible and keep our community safe!!

Sincerely,

Dustin Escapule, Mayor Posted: 6-18-2020



